
Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 
Town of Wayland - Town Clerk’s Office 

Notice of Meetings of Town Boards/Committees/Commissions 
Posted in accordance with the provisions of the Open Meeting Law 

 
NAME OF BOARD/COMM:  Design Review Board  

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open 
Meeting Law, G.L.c.30A, §18 meetings in the Town of Wayland will be conducted via remote 
participation. Interested parties may view the meeting either directly through an online 
teleconference via Zoom or by watching the meeting live streamed on WayCam.  Members of the 
public may participate by calling a designated phone number (508) 358-6812) if they wish to make 
a comment during the proceedings. All persons who wish to make a comment will be provided an 
opportunity to be heard. The connection information for Zoom as well as the public comment 
phone number will be listed on the meeting agenda which will be posted on the Town website and 
available in the Town Building lobby at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. In addition to 
being live streamed, Waycam will record the meeting and this recording will be made available to 
the public as soon after the meeting as is practicable.  No in-person attendance of members of 
the public will be permitted, but every effort will be made to ensure that the public can adequately 
access the proceedings. 

Copies of the plans are available for public review on line at  

https://www.wayland.ma.us/planning-board-department/pages/projects-new-developments-
comprehensive-and-master-plans 

DATE OF MEETING:  September 11, 2020  

TIME OF MEETING:  11:00 A.M. 

PLACE OF MEETING: 41 Cochituate Road Town Building  

Note: Items may not be discussed in the order listed or at the specific time estimated.  Times 
are fluid given unpredictable duration of individual agenda items. 

11:00 A.M. Public Comment   

11:05 A.M.  490 Boston Post Road River’s Edge – Review approved Site Plan discussion in 
accordance with the  Final decision. The redevelopment of the existing site into a three (3) and 
four-story multi-family residential apartment buildings with parking garages beneath, off-street 
surface parking, utilities, drainage and associated site-work. A proposed driveway will provide 
access to the site from an existing access drive immediately adjacent to Boston Post Road. The 
project will be serviced by municipal water and an on-site wastewater treatment plant and 
associated leach field.  

 
12:15 P.M.                  Adjourn 
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